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Welcome

Welcome to the Police,
Fire and Crime
Commissioner's (PFCC)
quarterly update which
aims to highlight some
of the key areas of
work that have taken
place over the last few
months.

For the latest news and
police updates click
here, to sign up to your
local ‘In Focus’ police
newsletter.

Bravery Awards

Speaking on the awards, Peter McCall,
said: “Every day our officers and staff
go above and beyond to keep the
public safe and placing themselves in
harm’s way to do so.
The job of a Police Officer is a
rewarding one. However, it can be
extremely difficult physically,
emotionally and mentally.
I would like to congratulate all the
Officers that were nominated and are
receiving my Bravery Award at this
year’s Chief Constable Awards.”

PFCC’s
 Bravery Awards

https://www.cumbria.police.uk/
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COMMUNITY BEAT OFFICERS

Deputy PFCC, Mike
Johnson out and about
with officers on the beat

CBO in
Cleator MoorCBO in Barrow

CBO
 in PenrithCBO in Appleby
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Home safety
visits are
available to help
people live
independently
and deal with
any potential
fire hazards in
their homes. For
more
information
about the ‘Safe
and Well’ visits,
click here

CBO invited to 
Number 10

Community Beat Officer (CBO) Sam Steele
was invited to Downing Street in  December
for a reception with the Minister of Security,
Tom Tugendhat, celebrating local
community safety champions.
Speaking on his visit to Downing Street PC
Steele said, “It was an honour to represent
Cumbria at this event and shine the light on
the successes myself and other Community
Beat Officers have had within our
communities.” 

Safe and Well visits from Cumbria Fire service

Mike Johnson attends a
 Safe and Well visit

https://www.cumbriafire.gov.uk/safety-home
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For more
 details 
on the

 Street Safe Tool

click  here

The fire engine upgrade
has been deployed to
Lazonby following
significant fleet
investment across
Cumbria Fire and Rescue
Service (CFRS).

Mike Johnson, Cumbria’s
Deputy Police, Fire and
Crime Commissioner, who
visited the station to meet
the crew and to tour their
newly received appliance,
comments: “We are
continuing to look at the
Fleet within the service to
see what we can do in the
future to improve where
we can and provide the
residents of Cumbria with
a safer and legal Cumbria
Fire and Rescue Service.” 
For more info click here

Lazonby Fire Station’s
upgraded fire engine 

https://www.police.uk/pu/notices/streetsafe/street-safe/
https://cumbria-pcc.gov.uk/lazonby-fire-station-receives-upgraded-vehicle/
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St Patrick’s - Cleator Moor

The Property Fund

Workington Boxing Academy

Egremont Rugby Union Club

Cumbria Safer Business Partnership - Carlisle
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ON-CALL
APPRECIATION EVENT 

 ASPATRIA 
CFRS

The ‘on-call’ crew at Aspatria
have been 90-95% fully
available for incidents in the
area, showing fantastic
dedication and commitment,
always putting the
community first. 

Mike Johnson comments:
“The ’On-Call’ Appreciation
evenings are all about
thanking not only the
commitment of the on-call
crew, but also thanking their
employers and the
understanding, patience and
support of their families.”
For more info, click here

On Call Appreciation Event - Aspatria

https://www.newsandstar.co.uk/news/24062090.cumbrias-on-call-firefighters-receive-awards-service/

